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Parent Network: 

I can’t quite believe where this academic 

year has gone. There are so many happy 

memories from all the events and activities 

that happened over this year. 

I hope you have all received the link for our 

parent questionnaire. If you could please 

complete by Thursday 31st July that would be 

great. We welcome your feedback and if 

there is anything specific you would like to 

raise, please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly. 

Finally: 

 

This is a fabulous memoir where a father tells 

the story of how music opened up the world 

to his autistic son, one song at a time. This is 

an honest and joyful story. Well worth a read. 

Mary – Mary.rogers@nas.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s been happening in Roman Class: 

We have been learning how to travel safely on 

trains, buying our tickets, finding our platform, 

waiting safely before boarding the train and 

travelling to St. Albans City station. 

     

From here we have enjoyed walks to Clarence 

Park, a picnic snack at the band stand before 

travelling back on the train to Radlett. 

   

 

 

 

Music with Felix: 

Ste and Felix class took advantage of the great weather and took their music session outside.  

                                                                      

The whole school has really enjoyed their music sessions with Ste throughout the year. Thank you Ste. 

We made shakers from 

milk cartons and pine 

cones which we used to 

create Spanish inspired 

rhythms.  

For this you definitely 

need a sombrero! 
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Thames Valley Adventure Playground (TVAP): 

Caesar and Vesta class had such a great time 

at TVAP. There are so many activities to 

choose from. Here’s just a few highlights from 

their day. 

               

             
Each time we visit there is so much more to 

explore. We can’t wait to go back next year. 

            

         

 

 

 

Family Fun Day/ Happy 50th Birthday Radlett 

Lodge School: 

Thank you to everyone who made our first family 

fun day such a success. Both pupils and parents 

enjoyed games, boucy castles and of course a 

delicious ice-cream. 

Here are just a few hightlights. 

     

 

                                                                    

                 

 

 

     

 

 

 

       

Dates for your Diary: 

1st September – Inset Day – Staff Only 

2nd September – Inset Day – Staff Only 

3rd September – First Day Back to School for Pupils 

 

 

 

 


